
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, April 22, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Penne Pasta with Meat Sauce  
 Chicken Tenders with Potato Wedges  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Matthew Meehan      
 

1. Attention students: LT Cheer Clinics will be held at the LT South Campus tomorrow, 
Wednesday, and Thursday from 6-8 p.m. Tryouts will be on Friday, April 26th. If you have 
any questions, please contact Ms. Drenning.  

 
2. Attention all underwater robotics stem club regional members.  We will head to the 

pool today for our last practice before the regional competition this Saturday. Meet in 
Mrs. Halpers room after advisory and Mrs. Kowynia will take you to the pool for your 
practice. See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions.  

 

3. A quick thank you to the following staff who contributed to the IAR raffles during 
testing: Mrs. Pedersen, Mr. Alvarez, Mr. Sullivan, Mrs. Yena, Mrs. Dessauer, Mrs. Halper, 
Mrs. Ray, Mr. Pontrelli, Mrs. Kulaga, Mrs. McGovern, Mr. Tooth, Ms. Ramirez 

Ms. Quinn, Mrs. Dlhy, Mrs. Synowiec, Mrs. Eiternick  
 

   
 


